
OFFICE OF THE DEPUTY ATTORNEY GENERAL 
WASHINGTON, D.C. 20530 

28 1918 
Marshall Perlin, Esquire 
36 West 44th Street 
New York, New York 10036 

Dear Mr. Perlin: 

The purpose of this letter is to solicit your assistance 
on behalf of Mr. Harold Weisberg. 

Mr. Weisberg has reason to believe that there may be 
references to himself or to his wife, Lillian, in the records 
of this Department pertaining to the Rosenberg case. He is 
unable for health reasons to come to Washington for the time 
that would be necessary to review these extensive materials in 
the various reading rooms. Because of the expenses he has in-
curred in carrying out his own inquiries into the assassinations 
of President Kennedy and Dr. Martin Luther King, Jr., he cannot 
afford the tremendous additional expense that would be involved 
in purchasing copies of all released Rosenberg records, or paying 
the costs of having them searched by department personnel for 
possible references to either or both of them. 

I would appreciate it if you would check your own recol-
lection and your notes, and make inquiries of pei.sons who have 
reviewed these records for you, to see if any references to the 
Weisbergs, or either of them, can be recalled. If you will let 
me know the results of your efforts, I will pass them on to the 
Weisbergs. Thank you. 

Sincerely, 

Quinlan J. Shea, Jr., Director 
Office of Privacy and Information Appeals 

CC: Mr. Harold Weisberg 


